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Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication Positions

Beta 70-C-ASS

F(1) F(2)

Beta 70-C-ZSS

Beta 60-ZSS

Beta 40-ZSS
F(1) F(2)

F(1) F(2)

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1) F(2)

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 



Lubrication Points
for Beta Linear Units with Toothed Belt Drive

K / ao / 06.08.2024

geändert: ao / 06.08.2024
2

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Beta 80-ZSS

Beta 100-D-ZSS

Beta 100-ZSS

Beta 80-C-ASS

Beta 80-C-ZSS

F(1) F(2) Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1) F(2)

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1) F(2)

F(1) F(2)

F(1+2) F(3+4)

Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 
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Beta 100-D-ASS

Beta 120-C-ZSS

Beta 120-ZSS

Beta 110-ASS

Beta 110-ZSS

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1) F(2)

F(1) F(2)

F(1) F(2)

F(1) F(2)
Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 
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Beta 140-ZSS

Beta 165-ZSS

Beta 140-C-ASS

Beta 140-C-ZSS

Beta 140-ASS

Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

Lubrication of guiding carriages 1 and 2 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4)

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side.

Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4)

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1) F(2)
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Beta 180-ZSS

Beta 180-C-ASS

Beta 180-C-ZSS

Beta 180-ASS

F (Seite D)F(1-4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1 through 4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through either funnel grease nipple on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 

F(1+2) F(3+4) Lubrication of guiding carriages
1+2 and 3+4 (F).

The guiding carriages must be lubricated 
through both funnel grease nipples on either 
side. 




